
Request for Approval

The Engineering Department recommends the City Council to:

1. Approve a FY18 CIP budget amendment in the amount of 

$90,000.

2. Authorize the execution of the  professional services contract 

with Jones & Carter Inc. to perform drainage studies at Elkins 

Road and Knightsbridge Blvd. in an amount of $90,000.


